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Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 
Whole School 
 
 
 

  
 

Nursery  
We had a great time at Hesketh Farm. We 
were so proud of the good behaviour of all 
the Caterpillars, they were fantastic! 
Sound of the week is ‘O’ 
Rhyme of the week is ‘To the market, to the 
market’. 
Thank you for your on-going support with 
the Talking Pictures. This has really helped 
to progress language skills. 

 
£5 snack contribution is now due. 
Thank you to everyone who has already 
paid. 
Remember to apply sun tan lotion before 
the nursery session – hopefully we are in 
for another sunny week. 

Reception 
 
 
 

 
Please practise either recognition or spelling 
of key words at home. 
Thanks for your support helping your child 
to read. 
Please ensure you date and initial the 
reading record book when you read 
together. 

 
Snack money now due, thank you 

Year 1 
 
 
 

 
Please could all children bring a large, 
smooth faced river stone before next 
Wednesday. We will be painting them and 
hiding them in Dingley Dell. 

 

Year 2 
 
 
 

  
 

 



Year 3 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

Year 4 
 
 
 

   

Year 5 
 

  

Year 6 
 
 
 

  

 

Plea from PTA for Bottles, soft toys and cake 
donations for Rose Day next week. Please 
bring in donations on the day. Thank you. 

 

 


